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Dear Readers, 

We are pleased to bring you the second issue of 2020. 

Along with few original papers and review papers, for 

this issue we decided to acknowledge the contributions 

during this COVID-19 crisis. 

We would like to appreciate your interest and supports 

towards the journal of phylogenetics and evolutionary 

biology. We understand the tough times that everyone 

is facing during this pandemic, but we assure you that 

we do our best to provide you the quality review 

process at a regular pace. With that in mind, we would 

like to express our sincere thanks to the journal 

editorial team who evaluate papers, manage the 

publication process and respond to authors. 

Thank you, too, to the editorial board members who 

have supported the journal since its inception and who 

continue to promote its growth. And to the reviewers, 

we appreciate the time you dedicate to ensuring papers 

meet our standards for scientific quality and integrity. 

Our journal was founded to help junior researchers and 

authors from developing countries learn about the 

rigour involved in preparing a manuscript for 

publication and in getting published. We remain 

committed to that objective. As well, we continue to  

receive more papers from leading researchers from all 

countries, which is a testament to our commitment to 

quality. 

Finally, journal of phylogenetics and evolutionary 

biology, sincerely appreciates each and every member 

for their valuable service in this Publication Process. We 

always look forward to work with many young scientists 

across the globe. 

 


